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Deranleau - DNR, Greg <greg.deranleau@state.co.us>

Ursa Form 2A Applications In Process 

Deranleau - DNR, Greg <greg.deranleau@state.co.us> Mon, Jul 3, 2017 at 3:18 PM
To: BNelson@bmmetro.com
Cc: Dave Kubeczko <dave.kubeczko@state.co.us>, Marc Morton <Marc.Morton@state.co.us>, Kirby Wynn
<kwynn@garfield-county.com>

Mr. Nelson,
It has come to my attention that COGCC did not provide notice to you as required by your status as Local Governmental
Designee (LGD) for Battlement Mesa Metropolitan District (BMMD).  This error was a result of internal process failures
and was brought to our attention by Kirby Winn, Garfield County LGD.  

On June 29, 2017, COGCC put In Process two (2) Form 2A Oil and Gas Location Assessments submitted by Ursa
Operating Company LLC within the boundaries of your Special District.  Following our completeness determination in
accordance with COGCC Rule 303.e., COGCC should have notified you of the applications in process via automated
email.  Additionally, you should have had a task assigned on the Forms with a 20 consultation period wihtin which you
can make comments as an LGD directly on the Forms.  

COGCC is providing this notice that the Forms are in process, and it will be followed by the "official" automated emails
when our database folks make the process repairs.  Additionally, we will assign you a task on the Form 2As, which, at the
conclusion of your consultation or comment, you may choose to Pass or let Waive.  We will set your due date to coincide
with the dates of the Garfield County LGD task, but if you need the additional time lost by our failure to notice you, please
let me know and we will accommodate.  

The Form 2As are as follows:
BMC L Pad, Form 2A Document #401235005
BMC F Pad, Form 2A Document #401235025

The forms listed above may be related to certain Applications for Permit to Drill (APDs, aka Form 2).  While you will be
afforded the same opportunities to comment and consult on the APDs, you are encouraged to limit those comments and
consultation to downhole technical or geologic considerations and make any comments or consultation related to surface
equipment (including pipeline infrastructure) or location on the Form 2A.   

If you have any questions concerning this information, you may contact me directly.  For information about these specific
permit applications, or to initiate consultation under COGCC Rule 306.b., please contact Dave Kubeczko, Oil and Gas
Location Assessment Specialist at dave.kubeczko@state.co.us or 970-309-2514. For help with the process of engaging
eForms, or for information concerning your roles and responsibilities as LGD, please contact Marc Morton, Local
Government Liaison at marc.morton@state.co.us or 303-894-2100, ext 5132.   

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
--  

Greg Deranleau

Environmental Manager
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